
PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING CAREFULLY AND IN FULL - A RESPONSE IS REQUIRED FROM EVERY 
PARENT.  THANK YOU 

Please do not reply to this message - all responses should be directed to the email addresses listed 
below.  Many Thanks 

  
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
We have some news regarding our hot school meals provision.  Over the Summer, we changed providers and our hot 
meals are now provided by Pabulum Catering.  Our meals are cooked at Boswells school and transported to us.  Our 
menu is created with health and well-being in mind and meals produced are of the standard and quality adhering 
to Government guidelines. 
  
A menu is attached and will need to be looked at to enable you to order food for your child.  Please use the link below to 
order your child's meals.  We work on a three-week menu rotation and would like you to order the meals your child 
would like to eat each week and this will form a rolling standing order and be in place until you make any changes or we 
do. 
  
Please read the electronic order form carefully and submit your choices by Wednesday 16th September at the very 
latest.  We require a reply from EVERY child's parent, even if your child is not having hot meals, simply state that on the 
electronic form. 
 
REMEMBER ALL SCHOOL MEALS FOR INFANT SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE COMPLETELY FREE OF CHARGE! 
  
The link to the electronic form is: 
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HEBAryKNPkaNDQ7k5GTzHrAPKkdlIqJKlE_0f6ASjfhUNVZW
RlVWWFdDMlA0U0ZEMzM1T0hHVk1EUS4u 
  
Please make sure you have the menu in view when completing the electronic form. 
  
The order form you are completing will begin on Monday 21st September, which is Week 1 of the menu.  Reception 
children starting meals for the first time on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th September will be given their week 3 choice. 
 
FOOD ALLERGIES 
 
If your child has a food allergy or intolerance which could affect them medically, please complete the allergy form that is 
attached and return to school via email:  office@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk or pop it in your child’s school bag marked 
for the attention of the office, by Wednesday 16th September also. 
  
  
If you have any queries, please contact the school on 01245 268714 or email:  admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk 
  
Kind regards 
  
PERRYFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL 
  
This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or 
privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any person unless express permission is 
given. If you are not a named recipient, contact the sender and delete the e-mail. It is the recipient’s responsibility to 
ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software viruses. This e-mail does not form part of any 
legally binding agreement with The Chelmsford Learning Partnership Trust. Perryfields Infant school is an academy 
within The Chelmsford Learning Partnership Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in 
England and Wales with company number 07907388. Registered Office: Burnham Road, Chelmsford, Essex, CM1 6LY  
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